OCTOBER NEWSLETTER

DAVIS PARENTS DO

Davis Parents Do What?

Davis Parents Do sign the following pledge, that’s what:

· To host only alcohol-free, tobacco-free and drug-free parties for teens;
· To discourage teens from consuming alcohol, tobacco or other drugs in their home; and

· To discourage their teen(s) from attending unsupervised parties.
If you have already signed the pledge, go to the recently updated website (DavisParentsDo.org) to make sure your name is there.  If you haven’t signed the pledge, please consider doing so.

The parent groups at Davis high schools and junior highs have launched a parent information campaign, aimed at informing the adult community of teen alcohol and drug use.  Our hope is that as parents learn about the prevalence of substance/alcohol use and the risks to teens who use alcohol and drugs, parents will take more active steps to prevent use by teens. 

If you want to make this pledge, have questions or would like to join this committee, please contact committee chair Cathy Farman, clfarman@sbcglobal.net or 750-0321.

Davis Parents Do Tips for Parents:
October offers lots of potentially unsupervised time for Davis high school and junior high students.  Students have late starts on Wednesdays.  October 8 is a furlough day for all Davis schools.  And high school students have an early release on October 15 for homecoming.  Also, high school students without a 7th period get out of school at 12:10 on Thursdays.  If parents and guardians are working, these blocks of unsupervised time become opportunities to party undiscovered.  If you are at work, don’t forget to check in on your student.  Insist on knowing where your teen is and whom s/he is with.  Double-check the location by calling a landline.  Every now and then, if you can, come home early or leave late on Wednesdays as a surprise.   

October also holds two big party weekends—DHS homecoming and Halloween.   Both of these events can be fun without drugs and alcohol.  Have a talk with your student about your expectation for sober celebrations.   Consider offering your home as a safe and sober place to celebrate.  Let your teen plan the party, and you can plan the supervision.   Davis Parents Do supervise their teens!
